
CLUB DE RECREIO 

NEWSLETTER MAY 2025 

Dear Members,

As we move into May, we’re enjoying a quieter month at the 

club. While there are no major events on the calendar, this is 

a great time to relax, connect with fellow members, and take 

advantage of our facilities.

We encourage you to explore our regular activities and make 

the most of the beautiful spring weather!

Warm regards,

Club Management 



CLUB DE RECREIO 

Discover the rich flavours and unique varieties from 

Portugal's renowned wine regions.

For a limited time, enjoy exclusive discounts on 

select bottles. Whether you're a seasoned connoisseur 

or new to Portuguese wines, this is the perfect 

opportunity to explore and savour.

Don't miss out—raise a glass to the taste of Portugal!

 PORTUGUESE WINE PROMOTION   



CLUB DE RECREIO 

As we continue to enjoy our time at Club De Recreio, 

we want to take a moment to remind everyone of our 

housekeeping rules. 

Maintaining a clean and welcoming environment is a 

shared responsibility. Please take a moment to review 

these important guidelines to ensure our club remains 

a pleasant space for all.

Thank you for your kind attention! 

CLUB HOUSE HOUSEKEEPING REMINDER 



CLUB DE RECREIO 

A friendly reminder that in accordance with Club Bye-

Laws, all participants using club facilities are required 

to be appropriately dressed. It is essential that only 

regulation footwear and attire are worn during play.

*Club Bye-Laws, IV Discipline, clause (d)

  Players participating in games shall be appropriately dressed, and where applicable only regulation foot-wear or attire shall be worn. 

They shall observe the etiquette of that game or sport. 

We appreciate your adherence to these standards, 

which help maintain the integrity and professionalism 

of our club.

DRESS CODE WHEN USING CLUB 

FACILITIES 



CLUB DE RECREIO 

We would like to remind everyone that bringing 

outside food for consumption in the club is strictly 

prohibited. 

This policy is in place to ensure the health and 

safety of all members and to maintain the integrity 

of our facilities. 

We appreciate your understanding and adherence to 

this rule.

OUTDSIDE FOOD 



CLUB DE RECREIO 

 Hey Pickleball Players! 

A gentle reminder to all members, please play and 

stick to the courts you’ve reserved. If you’re 

thinking about switching things up, just give the 

club office a shout in advance!

Also, keep in mind that there might be extra charges 

if you play on a court that isn’t reserved.

Thanks for being awesome and see you on the 

courts!

NOTICE TO PICKLEBALL PLAYERS  
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